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Dear Parents/Carers 

To tie together our science learning over the last few terms, we would like to give the children the 
opportunity to visit Eureka as an educational visit. The trip is planned for Tuesday 5th March 2024. 

The day runs as a carousel of workshops, all centred around healthy bodies and eating. The children will 
watch a range of demonstrations and take part in activities, to understand how the body works. We will also 
have time to explore to museum and its many galleries to see our Science learning come to life! 

The trip will run within regular school hours, and we will be taking a short coach journey to and from the 
venue. Any changes in this will be communicated closer to the time and on the day for traffic interruptions. 
All children need to wear their school uniform with sensible shoes (no sandals) and need to bring a 
waterproof coat in the event of wet weather, as some activities may take place outdoors. 

As you are aware, all children receive a universal free lunch. However, if you wish to provide your child with 
their own packed lunch on the day, please ensure you include a drink. Children may bring a small bag or 
rucksack with them on the day that will be stored safely during activities for any drinks or snacks they may 
have with them. 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £21.06 to cover the cost of this trip.  

This can be paid through ParentPay, and the final date for payments is the Tuesday 20th February. If we do 
not receive enough contributions for the trip, we will not be able to go ahead with it. 

 

We know that the children will benefit from such an exciting trip! 
Best wishes 

Year 2 Team. 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I give permission for……………………………………………………………………… to go on the Year Two trip to Eureka on 

Tuesday 5th March 2024 

I would like a school packed lunch.            

Please circle to indicate which sandwich filling your child would like Ham     Cheese        Tuna 

I will provide my child’s lunch 

   

Signed …………………………………………………………………………………………    Date………/………./…….. 

Please return the slip no later than the Friday 2nd Februrary 

 


